
 
  

Children in have learnt about the importance 

of being kind to others, the effects of bullying and 
teasing what to do about it if they see it happening to 

others or if it happens to them. They also thought 
about effective learning skills and how to identify 

good and not-so good choices. 

 

 children have been learning 

about successful teamwork skills, being considerate of 
others in the team and how to positively resolve any 
conflicts that occur. They have also learnt about their 
individual responsibilities towards teams they work in 
and how new starts, such as starting a new school 
year, may feel and how they can support each other 
in this. They created their own kindness creators using 
pic collage. 

 

 

 

 have been learning about the positive 

qualities of a team, learning how to disagree 
respectfully and communicate effectively. They 
looked at the key qualities and skills needed for a 
team to be successful.

 Children in have been exploring why families 

and friendships are important and understanding that 
although these units are different for everyone, there 
are things they can do to resolve differences and build 
healthy and positive relationships within them. They 
have learnt the importance of cooperation and how to 
show the special people in their lives that they care, as 
well as the positive impact of doing this. 

 

 

 children have been focusing on relationships we 

have with our Very Important People. They have been 
looking at friendships, how friendships are formed and 
maintained, and the qualities of a good friend. They 
talked about disputes and bullying and have learnt 
strategies for coping with each of these.  

 

 

 

 

Children in  have been identifying who their VIPs 

are within their families and friendship groups and how 
important kindness and respect are within these 
relationships. They also looked at the secrets and dares 
as well as healthy and unhealthy relationships. 

We have recorded lots of active trips over the last few months so a big well done to everyone who is 
walking, coming on their bicycle, riding their scooter, or parking at least 5 minutes away from school 
to get some exercise in the morning.  

Here’s a sneak peek at January’s badge…..   


